
THE FRIENDS OF KINGSWOOD PARK – 
THE SPRINGSWOOD PROJECT
❚  MEMBER AWARDED FUNDING  ❘  CASE STUDY  ❚

The Friends of Kingswood Park received £3,433 
from the Council’s Member Awarding Funding 
scheme for its Springwood Project in 2017/2018. 
With the funding the group revived neglected 
flower beds and installed floral displays along 
Regent Street and the surrounding area to help 
bring nature and colour to the area.

The renovation of existing flower beds and 
installation of new planters has made Kingswood 
town centre a more pleasant place to live, shop and 
work.

The Friends of Kingswood Park carried out this work 
with help and support from community volunteers. 

The main aim of the group is to promote the 
enhancement and use of Kingswood Park by 
involving residents in events and volunteering 
activities. 

The group also worked with the Kingswood History 
Society and the Council to maintain heritage features 
in the Park. While the group’s primary work is to 
improve the Park,  this project helped to promote 
a sense of pride and improved the local area  for 
residents and visitors.

SUCCESS FOR 
KINGSWOOD 
IN BRITAIN IN 
BLOOM 2018
As a result of the dedication 
of volunteers, the Friends of 
Kingswood Park were pleased 
to receive a Britain in Bloom 
award from the Royal Horticultural 
Society for their work in 
Kingswood town centre. 

For more information on 
Kingswood Park
	 ��https://mykingswood.co.uk/

kingswood/kingswood-park
	 �www.facebook.com/

ourkingswoodpark

www.southglos.gov.uk


